High School Cell Phone Policy

Students may use cellular devices, phones, watches, between classes and during
lunch.

Students may only use cellular devices, phones, watches, in class at the discretion of
the teacher. After the class activity, such as Kahoot!, has concluded and teachers have
directed students to put away their phones, students are expected to comply with the
teacher's request.

Students who do not comply with the teacher’s request will have their phones held until
the end of the day. At this time, if the student is under the age of 18, the phone will be
released to a parent/guardian or other adult listed in Aspen under “Contacts.” Students
who are 18 or older may come to claim their phone at the end of the day.
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